
 Long Whatton C of E Primary School 
Newsletter   26.10.22 

Live, Learn, Grow and Be Thankful 

Welcome back! I hope you all managed to have time to relax and enjoyed the recent half term. 
This is our busiest time of the year at school with lots of events happening. Please find a list 
below of key dates for your diary: 

11.11.22 - Remembrance Day – Our children will be marking the two minute silence at the War 
Memorial outside of the school at 11.00am. You are very welcome to join us for the 2 minutes 
silence. 

16.11.22 - Anti-Bullying Day – Please can children wear odd socks for the day 

17.11.22 - Roast Dinner Day - Please book your adult meals by 1st November (via Google link) 

18.11.22 - Children in Need – Please can children wear yellow for the day for a £1.00 donation. 
This will be set up on SchoolMoney so that you can donate if you would like to. 

05.12.22 - Whole school out to the Christmas Panto at Loughborough  

06.12.22 - 2.30pm Christmas Carol Service in the church – All welcome 

07.12.22 - Hedgehogs and Squirrels Nativity. First performance 2.00pm and second perfor-
mance 5.30pm 

08.12.22 - Hedgehogs and Squirrels Nativity final performance at 5.30pm 

09.12.22 - Whole school Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

13.12.22 - Robins and Owls Christmas Panto first performance 5.30pm  

14.12.22 - Robins and Owls Christmas Panto second performance 5.30pm  

15.12.22 - Key Stage 1 Christmas party – Children can come to school in their party clothes for 
the day and bring a plate of party food for the party 

16.12.22 - Key Stage 2 Christmas party - Children can come to school in their party clothes for 
the day and bring a plate of party food for the party 

  

 

 

 

28.10.22  2.30pm-2.45pm   Reading buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm    Honours Assembly 

11.11.22   2.30pm-2.45pm    Reading buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm    Honours Assembly 

25.11.22  2.30pm-2.45pm    Reading buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm    Honours Assembly 

09.12.22  2.30pm-2.45pm   Reading buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm    Honours Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading buddies takes place before Honours assemblies from 
2.30pm to 2.45pm. Parents are invited into school to read 
with their child in class to share their favourite book togeth-
er.  

Last half term we had only 2 parents join us for these fort-
nightly sessions. Please can we ask you to join us for reading 
buddies if you can as I know how much your children would 
love to share a story with you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs Conway has shared with me how wonderful the Harvest Assembly was this year. 
The children sang beautifully and performed like true professionals! 

Thank you for your generous donations. These have now been sent to Shepshed Food 
Bank. 

We had so much sporting success last half term. It has been so wonderful to see so 
many of our children taking part and showing true sportsmanship. Here is just a sample 
of some of last half terms achievements. 

We are really looking forward to working  with you again in the busy half term ahead. 

Best Wishes, Mrs Gray and the Long Whatton Team 


